
Children and Young people Select Committee 
 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 24 October 2006  
 

 
 
Review of Teenage Pregnancy 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee has concluded gathering evidence and a first draft of the report and 
recommendations is being prepared. 
 
A final report is due to be presented to Executive Scrutiny Committee on 21st 
November and then Cabinet on 30th November. 
 
 
 
Work Programme 
 
Suggestions were made for the next review topic at a meeting on 18th October.  This 
included: 
 
Primary School Meals (as part of obesity issues) 
Bullying 
Careers Advice (currently provided by Connexions but will become Council service in 
April 2007) 
 
Chair to write to all committee members to get views and other suggestions for 
topics. 
 
 
 
Review of Youth Club Provision 
 
The Education, Leisure and Cultural Select Committee’s Youth Club Provision Report 
was accepted by Cabinet on 5th January 2006.  As the Children and Young People 
Select Committee is now the most appropriate select committee following 
adjustments to the scrutiny arrangements it will be due to review the report 
recommendations during November.     
 
 
 
 
 


